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Dear Parents/Carers 
  
Last Week 
 
The children enjoyed another fantastic day at SHINE, with lots of fun learning taking place. They were excited to start 
learning about the theme for the term, which is ‘Artists’. They learnt about the 7 elements in art and focused on the first 
one, which is colour, creating a colour wheel featuring the primary and secondary colours. 
 
This week  
  
The tutors have a number of fun and interactive lessons planned to keep the children engaged and eager to learn. 
Enrichment activities will take place in the afternoon, with the children focusing on the next element of art. 
 
Tate Trip 
 
Our upcoming trip to the Tate, which fits nicely with our theme this term, will be on Saturday 9th March. Please ensure 
that you collect a letter from the reception on Saturday and return the permission slip no later than Saturday 2nd 
February if you would like your child to attend. 
 
 
 
Reminder 
 
Please remember to arrive to school by 9:50 am for a 10:00 start and pick up is at 2:50 pm. 
SHINE is a wonderful provision and there is a waiting list to attend. Therefore, if your child misses two sessions without 
contacting the school they will be in danger of losing their place.  
If your child is unable to attend a session please ring the SHINE team on 020 7607 2575. 

 

 
Kind Regards 
  
Eunice Burlingham   
Shine Project Manager 
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